
HB 2090 -- PUBLIC ADMINISTRATORS

SPONSOR: Chipman

This bill specifies that no public administrator acting as guardian
or conservator can be required to disclose any personal or
financial information including his or her social security number
or personal bank account number to any party with which they are
contracting on behalf of a ward or protectee.


